
Upcoming Events 

 

Sunday, January 28 
 

 Worship, 10am, In-Person and Livestream 

followed by Fellowship Time in the Hall 
 

 Photo Directory Session, 1:30 pm, Sanctuary 
 
Tuesday, January 30 
 

 Worship Meeting, 9:30am, Friendship Room 
 

 Ethel Wilson Women’s Group, 7pm, Sanctuary 
 

 

 

Thursday, February 1 
 
 

 Chime Choir Practice, 6pm, Sanctuary 
 

 Choir Practice, 7pm, Sanctuary 
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A Stewardship Moment  
 

Every day we receive abundant gifts, 
but we are not meant to keep them. 

When you pass along a gift to a neighbour or the 
world, trust that you and they will have enough. 

mailto:office@cbunited.ca
mailto:childrenyouth@cbunited.ca
http://www.cbunited.ca.


This Sunday will be the last Sunday for the 
collection. Thank you to everyone who 
donated to the sock drive. Two full bins of 
socks were delivered this week by Noreen 
Nash. Thank you, Noreen. 

Sock it to me 
Donations for 
toes in need 

 

The Ethel Wilson Group 
meets January 30th, 7:00 
p.m. in the Sanctuary. 
 
Our speaker will be Barbara Risto 
who created and publishes Inspired 
55+ Lifestyle magazine since 2004.  Barbara's 
mission is to feature stories about inspiring people 
who are over 55. 
 
Recently Barbara told her writers 'I’m  fascinated 
with the spiritual journey we are all on.  When a 
person grapples with who they are, why they are 
here, and what gives them a sense of purpose or 
belonging, we often uncover some deeper thoughts 
that can be both illuminating and inspiring.’ 
 
Come and listen to Barbara's story of running this 
successful magazine. All women of the church are 
welcome. 

Knitters for Pocket Prayer Shawls  

The Caring Ministry is looking for knitters to 

make ‘Pocket Prayer Shawls.’ As the name 

suggests, this is a miniature version of a prayer 

shawl that is small enough to fit inside of a 

pocket. As with all prayer shawls, the crafter 

infuses each stitch with a prayer or loving 

intention to provide love and goodwill to the 

person who will receive the small item. Pocket 

prayer shawls are small enough to be tucked 

into pockets, purses and even inside helmets. 

They can also be carried into surgery and 

taken on vacations. If you are interested in 

knitting for this project, contact the office for a 

pattern and wool.  Thank you. 




